

hopkins.center@dartmouth.edu 603.646.2422 p • 603.646.3911 f

December 9, 2019

Dartmouth Class of 1961 c/o Ronald Wybranowski 89 Millpond North Andover, MA 01845-2902

Dear Mr. Wybranowski,

Thank you to all the members of the Class of 1961 for the recent contributions to support the Legacy Fund. As in the past, when possible we will inform the next of kin of the gifts the class has made in memory of members who have passed in the last year. We are honored to be the recipient of these tributes.

The Class of 1961's continued commitment to the arts at Dartmouth means so much to all of us at the Hop. Once again, thank you. We so oppredate
your secognation
your class mates
of your class mates

Warm regards,

Mary Lou Aleskie

Howard L. Gilman '44 Director

hop.dartmouth.edu

6041 Lower Level Wilson Hall Dartmouth College Hanover, NH 03755